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From: Mandi Ray <mray@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 9:46 AM
To: Vermersch, Thomas, EMNRD
Cc: Priscilla Shorty
Subject: RE: Culpepper Martin #8S 30-045-34375

Thomas,

We heard back from our pipeline group and they said that they are currently using the Culpepper Martin 8S ground bed 
to protect the Culpepper Martin 8A.

Please let us know if we need to do anything further.

Thank you,
Mandi

From: Vermersch, Thomas, EMNRD [mailto:Thomas.Vermersch@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 3:48 PM 
To: Mandi Ray <mray@hilcorp.com>
Cc: Christine Brock <cbrock@hilcorp.com>
Subject: Culpepper Martin #8S 30-045-34375

Mandi,

The above named well was plugged in Dec 2015. We received the C-103 final abandonment and inspected area. I spoke 
with Dollie about the well sign and cathodic well still on location. The sign has been removed but the cathodic well is still 
on location. Can you check into this and let me know what you find out. Location is ready to release with the exception 
of the cathodic well. If you have any questions please contact me.

Thank you
Thomas Vermersch
Oil &. Gas Inspector
Oil Conservation Division
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
Office (505)334-6178 Ext. 117
Cell (505)386-8499
Fax (505)334-6170
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